Saviour Lutheran School
“Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers” Drive
(Circular No.: E067/2021-22)

Dear Parents/Guardians,

To advocate the virtue of respecting teachers and to carry on our cultural tradition, the school has
attached the “Appreciation Card for Teachers” for students to express their gratitude to teachers
through words or drawings. The appreciation cards collected will be exhibited on the school
bulletin board as an encouragement for the effort of teachers. Kindly assist your child in
completing the appreciation card and return it to class teachers on or before 10™ January, 2022.

Yours faithfully,

Principal
3" January, 2022




